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New Board Members 

As the transition between board members takes place 
this month, we wish Carol a bittersweet goodbye and 
thank her for the wonderful service as President for the 
past two years. The Auxiliary recently put together a 
farewell party complete with delicious treats and good 
company. 

We welcome aboard Judy Van Dyck as the new President 
and look forward to her amazing contributions.  

 

 
 
 
The Auxiliary began a new year July 1st with a new President, me – Judy 
Van Dyck, and a new Board of Directors as presented to you at the Annual 
General Meeting. 
I look forward to working with all of you. Please let me know if you have 
any comments or suggestions regarding the workings of the Auxiliary. 
Enjoy the summer. 
 
“Each day is a life-changing experience.” 

 

 

 

Message from the President 
Judy Van Dyck 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Los Gatos News 

 

 

 New Los Gatos Junior Department leads. Los 

Gatos Junior Volunteers have been attending 

department meetings, revisiting best practices 

and sharing information relevant to their 

departments. 

 

 FYI Los Gatos Rehab volunteers. No more 

walking across campus to sign in and out for 

your shift. There is a new computer terminal in 

Rehab for you to use.   

 ECH LG recently celebrated their 10th 

anniversary as a hospital. 

 

 Volunteer WOW cards are here! 

Would you like to thank a volunteer and tell 

them how much their service and kindness 

meant to you or to a patient at El Camino 

Health? Pick up a Volunteer WOW card at any 

of the nursing units or at the Information 

Desk. Tell us who the volunteer is that you are 

thankful for and why. Return your WOW cards 

to the Auxiliary and we will pass on the WOW 

to that volunteer. Volunteers who receive 5 

WOW cards will also receive a prize. We know 

our volunteers are special and dedicated to 

their service. Send them a WOW card and let 

them know! 

 

 Former ECH volunteer Virgina Sorich recently 

passed away. Virginia was a former Coffee 

Cart volunteer who made everyone’s day 

better. Her impact will always be remembered.  

 

 Reminder to please complete your volunteer 

dues, Tb test, and the Annual Compliance 

Review as everything is due by the end of July. 

Also, upon completion, a volunteer will receive 

a special gift courtesy of the Auxiliary. Please 

call the Auxiliary office for any other questions.  

 

 Reminder to please find a sub if you will be 

absent for a shift.  

 

 The Auxiliary is looking for a new Newsflash 

Editor. Please contact the office if interested. 

 

 

Special Announcements 
 


